
UBC 

E association of university and college employees 

Liana Dallenz 
c/a B.C.T.F., 
2235 Burrard Street 
Vancouver, B.C. 
V6J 3H9 

Dear Liana, 

May 7, 1981 

Enclosed you will find a copy of the existing AUCE Local One By-laws. 
These By-laws are this local's constitution as such; they are, however, 
in the midst of being amended. If you wish, we can send you a copy of 
the by-laws once the ehanges are completed. 

Please accept my apologies for the delay. 

Yours truly, 

Wendy G. Lymer, 
Secretary-Treasurer, 
AUCE Local One 

2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, B.C., V6T 1V6 Telephone (604) 224-2308 


